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Hello Ladies,
It seems so long since I have seen some of you.  Hope you all had a nice Christmas and a great start to the New Year.  We had some cold days in January.  I cannot believe it is already February. 
In January, a few of us got together to do the Mugs of Hugs for Law Enforcement Appreciation Day.  You may have seen the picture of the Pleasant Prairie Police Department on Facebook.
I want to remind everyone that the February 13th meeting location changed to the Pleasant Prairie Police Station, which is behind the Village Hall.  We will begin the tour right at 6:00 or shortly thereafter.  We are not allowed any drinks or snacks. 
As the club did not meet last month, this will probably be the shortest newsletter that I send.  So, I will end with wishing you all an early Happy Valentine’s Day.
See you in a couple of weeks,

Nancy
PPWC President

IMPORTANT DATES
February 22nd – GFWC WI SPD Board Meeting, Beloit
April 12th – GFWC WI SPD Convention, Monroe/Blanchardville
April 20th – 26th – Volunteers in Action Week
May 1st – 3rd – GFWC WI Convention, Janesville
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